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General Housekeeping
Students have really been working hard this week as we work on some end of the

year social studies/writing projects. We enjoyed our Fun Run today as well! We have a lot

of fast runners as they tried to beat Ms. Ackley! :)

I appreciate all of the support you give your child while we hit the ‘end of year

crunch’! :)

Store Applications were due today to be approved by me. If you have not sent this

in with your child, please do so asap. Any questions about any of the projects please reach

out. Thanks!!

Reader’s Workshop
We continued studying theme and figurative language this week with another folktale. This

will lend itself nicely to a final activity students will do the last week of school.

Math
The students have continued solving word problems related to elapsed time this week.
Later this week they will be learning more about estimating liquid volume amounts, as
well as solving word problems related to liquid volume.

Writing/ Grammar
The students have been hard at work drafting their reports about their country

and beginning to type their reports. These reports will be printed and sent home with

students next week at some point to be put on their country poster.



Social Studies
Students have officially named our classroom city Ackleyville! Our city will hold
elections for a city mayor and city council members on Friday! They will be working to
create laws for our city, which will be open on Thursday, May 30th! Details on time will
be coming home in a separate note.

Science
Students are learning more about selection and how it can happen without the aid of

humans.

Happy Birthday!
We celebrated our final birthday of the school year on Monday, May 13th with Jay.
Happy Birthday, Jay!

Upcoming Events
Country Poster due Tuesday, May 28th
Class City Storefronts Due Wednesday, May 29th
City Goods due Thursday, May 30th

Reminders

With 2 and half weeks left, it can be hard to stay in the routine. Please help your child
get those reading minutes completed, and begin/continue work on those two social
studies projects!




